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ADMINISTRATOR’S  MESSAGE 
 

March 

Congratulations to the basketball teams, most of whom have finished their seasons. The 
senior boys will be competing at the regional competition in Clavet this weekend, with their 
first game at 6:00 pm on Friday.  The winner of the regional competition will secure a spot in 
the provincial championship, Hoopla, happening next weekend in Saskatoon. I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank all our coaches, and especially our parent and community 
coaches who have volunteered their time and expertise to help guide these programs. All 
teams competed hard and were great representatives of the school. 

We are looking forward to hosting our parents for interviews on April 2nd and 3rd. This is a 
great opportunity for parents to connect with teachers to make plans for a successful last 
three months of the year. 

We will again be presenting information, primarily aimed at our grade 9 parents in 
preparation for their transition to the grade 10-12 high school program. This meeting will 
take place on Thursday, April 3rd at 7:00 pm in the high school Link. This is important 
information for all students entering grade 10, but it is especially important this year since 
the ministry has changed the graduation requirements for all students in the province. 

Enjoy the spring weather. Let’s hope for a slow melt of the all the snow that we received this 
winter. 

Brian Matisz 

Principal                           

Clavet School            

 

                                  

 



 
 
CLAVET PRE-KINDERGARTEN 

The Clavet Pre-Kindergarten program runs Monday to Thursday  
9am-12pm. Applications are available on the PSSD website. Children must be three years 
old by September 1st. Please call the office at 306-933-1022  
or email 
christine.findlater@spiritsd.ca for 
more 

 information. 
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION  

 Registration forms are 
available on the PSSD 
website as well as our 
website under Student 
Registration. If you have 

questions or concerns about your child starting 
kindergarten, please call 306-933-1022 
 
 
CVAC is excited to host our first ever CVAC Basketball Senior Classic. This event is a way for us to 

showcase grade 12 CVAC athletes who go above and beyond in our schools. CVAC 
believes in supporting “Education Through Sport” and this will be a chance to develop, 
connect, and showcase students within our athletic district. This event is being hosted 
at Clavet School and Clavet students will be participating in the game on Wednesday, 
Mar 26th.  The girls game is @ 5:30 p.m. and the boys game is @ 7:00 p.m. 

 
SKI TRIP 
The grades 4-6 ski trip to Wapiti will be on Wednesday, March 19. The school will be 
open at 6:25 a.m. for kiddos arriving early. Buses are scheduled to leave the school 
at 6:45 a.m. We will be returning at 7:00 p.m.; please ensure your child has a ride 
home. 
 

COUGAR NEWS 
 

DATES TO NOTE   
 

March 14&15 
March 19 
March 20-22 
March 25 
March 26 
March 28 
April 2 
April 3 
April 4 
April 7 
April 14 

Sr. Basketball Regionals 
Grades 4-6 Ski Trip 
Sr. Basketball Provincials 
Grade 12 Cap & Gown Photos 
Purple Shirt Day 
Term 2 Report Cards 
K-12 Parent/Teacher Interviews 5:30-8:00 pm 
K-12 Parent/Teacher Interviews 3:30-6:00 pm  
No School – Day In Lieu Of Interviews 
Green Shirt Day 
Quadmester III Ends 

 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Parent Teacher interviews can now be 

booked through Edsby. 
Gr. K-12 interviews are  

Wednesday, April 2 
5:30-8:00 pm 

Thursday, April 3 
3:30 – 6:00 pm 

Childcare will be available 
Wednesday in the library and 

Thursday in the Old Gym   
  
  



                    

Report Cards 

Grade 1 to 9 report cards will be posted on Thursday March 28th   at the end 
of the day.  Report Cards will not be printed as they have in the past and can 
be accessed only on Edsby.  It is important that the Edsby App is updated on 
your device in order to access the report card properly. If you are unsure how 
to do this, please follow these steps; Accessing Report Cards    
  
It is also important to update your Notification Settings on the Edsby App so that you are notified when there are 
attendance incidents, when something is posted from the classroom teacher, and when report cards are ready to 
be viewed.  If you are unsure on how to do this, please follow these steps; Important Notification Settings 
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Local Substitute E.A.’s 
are needed at 
Clavet School. 

 
Those interested 

please apply on the 
PSSD website 

www.spiritsd.ca 

        



 

 

  
 

School Community Councils 
 

A primary link between the home, community and school 
 
Our School Community Council (SCC) supports student learning success and well-being and encourages 
parent and community involvement in the school.  Prairie Spirit School Division believes that involvement 
with SCCs is a rewarding and meaningful activity for parent and community members. If you would like to 
make a difference at our school, please consider running in the upcoming SCC election. Parents and 
members of the community are eligible to run for the local SCC.  
 
Our School Community Council has __5__ positions open for members for two-year terms beginning fall, 
2025. We have __4__ members who will be remaining for their second year for 2025-2026. 
 
Our SCC election will be held _Wednesday May. 7th, 2025 5:30 pm at the school  
 
Please contact the school office for more information and for nomination forms. 
 

Successful schools don’t just happen. 
They need parent and community involvement! 

 
 
 
 



 
 


